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23rd October 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

It has been brought to our attention that sadly there seems to be an issue with the 

quality of some of the Year 11 photos taken last week by Cardwell and Simon.  We 

realise how important the students’ final school photos in particular are, and we are 

currently speaking to Cardwell and Simon about this. 

Our intention is to arrange an alternative date for them to re-take the Year 11 photos 

after half-term, and we will be in contact about this as soon as we are able. 

Unfortunately, although Cardwell and Simon’s photographer is in school today 

taking sibling photos, logistically it is too complicated for them to re-do Year 11 

photos at the same time. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Louise Corcoran 

Office Team Leader 

 


